
Mobile Exhibition 

The Sangrahalaya visited Derpur High School in Birbhum for their Mobile Exhibition and Daylong Programme on 

24.07.2017. The programme was a success and received a lot of positive reviews from the students as well as the staff 

of the school. 

 

         
 

 
 

   
 

 



    
 

 
 

   
 

 


